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A message from Paul Harris Y

Dear Parents and Carers,

| want to take this opportunity to really thank you all for the
hard work and determination that you have shown over the past
year. It has been a tumultuous twelve months in many ways and we have all
faced difficulties throughout this time but you have all come together to
ensure that our children and communities have worked incredibly well during
some of the most challenging circumstances.

I am incredibly proud to be part of this amazing community and hope that
you will all reflect on just how well you have all done during these times. |
hope that we are now getting to a point when things will return to a more
normal way of life but, should the guidance from the Government change
regarding the pandemic, | would like to thank you in advance should we need
to make any changes in school over the coming months.

I would like to wish all children in Year 6 that are leaving us at the end of
this term the very best of luck in the future. You have all done an incredible
job and | know you will go forward in your education well prepared and be
fantastic role models for The Tapscott Learning Trust.

| hope you all have a wonderful summer break and are able to enjoy the
increased freedoms safely and | very much look forward to seeing you in
September.

Best wishes,
Paul Harris
Get Set Curwen

On Wednesday 23rd June Curwen Primary School hosted an
exciting Travel to Tokyo event where children and staff got active
with Jazz Carlin, an Olympic silver medallist and Nigel Huddleston,
the Minister for Sport and Tourism.

Thank You NHS

To mark the 73rd birthday of the NHS, Year 3s at Ranelagh
collaborated with supermarket giant Morrisons to celebrate!
Children designed and made tea party hats for staff and NHS
members in attendance at the tea party held at the Stratford
Morrisons store.

Children learnt about the fantastic services offered by the
NHS and were enthusiastic to get involved in the project.
Pupil Sofia said ‘The NHS is amazing, they also look after my
Grandma too.’

Thoughtful messages, rainbows and hearts filled the hats. We
are sure they put a huge smile on the faces of our NHS
Heroes.

Booster Cushion Theatre

Covid wasn’t going to stop Rebecca Cheetham
Nursery and Children’s Centre from enjoying the

theatre. ‘When we can’t go to the theatre, have
the theatre come to you!’ The children were
treated to a wonderful and engaging performance
from the Booster Cushion Theatre for Children.

Awards!

Achievement for All Quality Award (AfA).
Schools Mental Health Award

Carnegie Centre of Excellence for Mental
Health in Schools

Gold Mental Health Award

Queen's Honour - Mr Levinson received
an OBE

Visit from the Secretary of State for
Education

Kate Green MP and Shadow Secretary
of State for Education paid Kensington
a visit on the 10th June. Kate was
given a tour of the school and was
incredibly impressed saying that the
visit made her feel quite emotional,
she’d ‘never seen a school like it

before’. After the visit Kate tweeted
‘Thank you to the amazing staff and
pupils at Kensington Primary School for
hosting me and Stephen Timms MP
today. A truly inspirational school,
leading the way with new ways of
learning and health, wellbeing and
communication at the heart of the
school community.’

North Beckton pupils visit the
Beckton Globe Library

Pupils visited the library to launch
the Summer Reading Challenge. The
trip was kindly lead by the Ready
Agency.
https://summerreadingchallenge.org.u
k/news/general/wild-world-heroes-
intro




TTLT Awards 2021
On Thursday 8th July, TTLT hosted our third awards ceremony which premiered on YouTube. We had our sponsors,

parents and children from all our school tune in and celebrate the achievement of their peers. A big thank you to all
parents, pupil, staff and our sponsors! The video is available to watch on YouTube: https://bit.ly/3hFaiVk

The Andi Smith Award for Resilience
Ayaan - Curwen

Helping the Community
Ibrahim - Kensington

Outstanding achievement with Home Learning or within school - EYFS
Latim-Gen - Ranelagh
Mustafa - Rebecca Cheetham

¢ Outstanding achievement with Home Learning or within school - KS1
Kacper - North Beckton

Outstanding achievement with Home Learning or within School - KS2

Aijaz - Ranelagh —
%

The Lavonna Lee Award for Creativity
Avanish - Kensington

The TTLT PE Award
Tzuriel - Curwen

Outstanding Contribution in Developing Home Learning
Mr Jenkins - Ranelagh
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Outstanding Contribution to Learning on Site
Mrs Mansfield - Curwen

Service to the Community
Ms Elliott - Kensington

TTLT Lifetime Achievement Award
Andi Smith

Making a Difference in the Community
Tamara Dacosta - North Beckton

Volunteer Award
Jay Pepper - North Beckton

Community & Quality of Service Award
VE6 Café, East Ham




